
Williamsburg Township Board of Trustees Minutes 

Special Meeting 

April 30, 2023 
 

 

The Williamsburg Township Board of Trustees held a Special Meeting on Sunday, April 30, 2023 at the Williamsburg 

Township Hall, for the following purpose: to consider employment and compensation of public employees and other matters 

that may come before the Board.  Mr. Henning called the meeting to order at 4:04 p.m., and all joined in the Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag.  Guy Bainum, Bari Henning and Gary Jordan answered the roll call. Also present were Fiscal Officer, 

Doug Lefferson and Maintenance Supervisor/Zoning Administrator Brian Tatman. 

 

Mr. Henning motioned to go into Executive Session pursuant to ORC 121.22 (G)(1) for the purpose of discussing 

employment and compensation of public employees at approximately 4:05 p.m. Mr. Bainum second.  All yeas.  The Trustees 

came out of Executive Session at approximately 5:09 p.m. having discussed employment and compensation of public 

employees with no action taken and no decisions made. 

 

Mr. Tatman recommended the hiring of Chris Wright for the open full-time maintenance position at a rate of $23.50 per hour 

given his experience level.  The Trustees stated they request that Mr. Wright add the CDL air brake endorsement by January 

1, 2024, but the sooner the better.  Mr. Henning motioned to hire Chris Wright for the open full-time maintenance position at 

a rate of $23.50 per hour.  Mr. Bainum second.  All yeas.  Mr. Tatman recommended hiring Dan Scott for part-time summer 

help at a rate of $14.71 per hour.  Mr. Henning motioned to hire Dan Scott for part-time summer help at a rate of $14.71 per 

hour.  Mr. Bainum second.  All yeas. 

  

Mr. Bainum motioned to adjourn at approximately 5:12 p.m.  Mr. Henning second.  All yeas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
___________________________________  ___________________________________ 

Fiscal Officer     Chairperson 

    


